Lower Columbia College Skreen

173-303-040: We are concerned that by changing the definition of the "point of generation" to
include time, our science labs that consistently produce very small quantities during analyses will
need to dispose more frequently than is ideal from a resource and safety perspective. Every time we
relocate waste from the point of generation to our central storage space we risk accidental release.
By increasing the frequency of trips, we also put our employees at an increased risk of exposure.
173-303-171(1)(e)(ix)(B): We are concerned that providing labels which are visible from 25' away
is not possible when we produce waste containers that are a total of 10-25ml in size.



